
  ROCKWALL CITY COUNCIL NOTICE OF A QUORUM 

@ ROCKWALL COUNTY DAYS 
MON., FEB. 10, 2025 – WEDNESDAY, FEB. 12, 2025 

AUSTIN, TEXAS 
  

A quorum of members of the Rockwall City Council is expected to be present at 
Rockwall County Days in Austin to provide elected officials an opportunity to engage 
with legislators, attend informative sessions at the Capitol and communicate matters 
that may impact the City of Rockwall and its residents. However, neither formal 
deliberation of city business among / between city council members nor formal action 
on the part of the City Council will be taken, and no minutes will be prepared related to 
this event.  This notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings 
Act. For more information about Rockwall County Days, please visit:  

https://business.rockwallchamber.org/events/details/rockwall-county-days-2025-142966 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Kristy Teague, City Secretary for the City of Rockwall, Texas, do hereby certify that this notice was posted at City 
Hall, in a place readily accessible to the general public at all times, on the 3rd day of Feb., 2025 at 5 PM and 
remained so posted for at least 72 continuous hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting. 
 
 
__________________________________ 
Kristy Teague, City Secretary 
or Margaret Delaney, Asst. to the City Sect. 

___________________________ 
Date Removed 
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